
You’ve booked your class visit 
to Christchurch Art Gallery 
Te Puna o Waiwhetū. Nau mai,  
we look forward to welcoming you!

Contact information 
Bianca van Leeuwen, Gallery Educator 
Email: Bianca.VanLeeuwen@ccc.govt.nz 
Tel: (03) 941 7373
christchurchartgallery.org.nz/education

Thanks, and we hope you enjoy your visit!

We display many precious and important 
works of art and want your class and 
everyone else to enjoy them. Here are our 
rules to help protect your group and the 
works of art, and to make the Gallery an 
enjoyable space for everyone to be in. 
Please make sure you talk about these  
with your class before your visit. 

	� No touching or getting close 
to the artwork or frames

	 �Why? Because some of the art is delicate 
and breakable, but mostly to protect them 
from getting dirty and damaged over time. 

	 �No running inside the Gallery
	 �Why? To avoid trips and falls and to make 

sure artworks are not damaged by the 
vibrations of running feet.

	� Use inside voices
	 �Why? To make sure all our visitors can 

enjoy the space.

	� When using the stairs keep left  
and hold on to the rail 

	 �Why? To keep students safe and to make  
it easy for other visitors to use the stairs.

 	 Students must stay with their group 
	� If a student needs to go to the toilet, 

they must ask permission and be 
accompanied by an adult.

	� No food or drink in the exhibition 
spaces 

	� Why? To protect artworks from being 
damaged by spills and any pests 
attracted to the crumbs. You are  
welcome to eat and drink in the foyer.

	� No backpacks or large bags  
in the exhibition spaces 

	 �Why? To avoid damage caused by 
accidental bumps. If necessary,  
teachers or adults may carry small 
first aid supplies that are needed while 
on tour. General first aid supplies are 
available at the front desk.

	 2B pencils only
	� No markers, crayons, coloured pencils 

or pens are permitted in the exhibition 
spaces. Why? To protect artworks from 
damage.


